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A statement of the International Science Council 
 

Dear colleagues  
 
I write to you regarding the International Science Council (ISC), of which the IMU is a member. 
 
The ISC Governing Board issued a statement titled “International scientific collaboration: Vital 
yet vulnerable” on 20 June 2025. The statement underscores the urgent need to protect and 
strengthen global cooperation in science. 
 
The full statement is available here. 
 
Please take some time to read this statement and distribute it further within your community. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Christoph Sorger 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  

https://council.science/
https://www.mathunion.org/organization/isc-membership
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